February 2, 2016 1&P Unit Reference: 15-3252A et al

VIA EMAIL
Dear
Re: Records Access Request

We are writing further to our letter to you dated January 7, 2016. At that time, you were provided
with statistics related to Assaults, Robberies, Section 28 Apprehensions and Calls for Service from
January 1, 2010 to November 2015, the month your request was received.

Upon receipt of the data, you asked that we provide you with the same information for the month of
December 2015.

Attached please find the updated statistics.

As per our January 7, 2016 letter, please note that worksheets 1-6 and 9 of the attached data set
represent all reports generated using the Uniform Crime Reporting codes you provided. “Calls for
Service” can be found in worksheets 7, 8 and 9 of the spreadsheet. Please also note that not all calls
for service to police result in the creation of a police report.

If you have any questions, please contact the Information and Privacy Unit at (604) 717-3071 or by fax
at (604) 606-2622.

Yours truly,

Analyst (VA9426)
Information and Privacy Unit
/swW
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